VILLAGE OF MINIER

NOTICE OF HEARING
ON A ZONING VARIANCE REQUEST

Public notice is hereby given that a hearing shall be held Wednesday, July 10, 2024 at
the Minier Village Hall, 110 W. Central, Minier, Illinois at 6:00 p.m. before the Zoning
Board upon the application of Jared Salzer. The application requests waiving the 40
buffer requirement and allowing a 20 buffer located in SECC 22 T23N R2W
ORIGINAL TOWN LOTS 6 THRU 10 SW 1/4, #19-19-22-312-001, commonly known
as 210 W St Louis, Minier.

All interested parties may appear and present testimony at the hearing.

Sasha Horner
Village Clerk/Collector




